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May 3, 2018 
 
Gregory L. Fenves 
President 
University of Texas at Austin 
MAI 400/G3400 
 
Dear President Fenves:     
 
I have reviewed the enclosed legislation to modify the language in the College Scholars section of 
the Honors Chapter in the General Information Catalog (D 16483-16485) approved by the Faculty 
Council at their meeting on May 1, 2018.  I have no objection to this proposal and recommend it for 
your approval.  
 
Sincerely, 

 

 
 
Maurie McInnis 
Executive Vice President and Provost 
 
Enclosure 
 
cc: Alan Friedman, Secretary of the General Faculty and Faculty Council 
  Seema Agarwala, Educational Policy Committee Chair 
  Debbie Roberts, Executive Assistant, Office of the General Faculty 
  Carlos Martinez, Chief of Staff, Office of the President 
  Shelby Stanfield, Registrar 
  Linda Dickens, Senior Director of Institutional Accreditation and Effectiveness 
   
      
 
 


